
 
Important information about 
carbapenemase-producing 
Enterobacteriaceae (CPE) 

Please show this card to health and 
social care staff involved in your care. 



 This service user is known to be colonised 
with CPE.  Please follow your local infection 
control guidelines. 

For further advice, contact your local 
Community Infection Prevention and Control 
or UK Health Security Agency Team. 

Further information on CPE is available at: 
www.gov.uk and search ‘Carbapenemase’. 

November 2022 

For the attention of health and social care staff  


